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[A message from the Pro-Vice Chancellor] 

Dr Douglas Proctor: 

“Hello from sunny Melbourne. My name is Douglas Proctor; I’m Pro-Vice Chancellor for 
Global Engagement at Swinburne University of Technology. 

We are all busy getting the campus in shape for the new semester and look forward to 
welcoming you to Swinburne. 

We will continue to have COVID-19 safety measures in place for some time. However, we 
are reassured that the State of Victoria has one of the world’s highest vaccination rates, as 
well as outstanding health care. 

As we return safely to campus and to face-to-face teaching, we are excited that students will 
once again be able to access Swinburne’s world class facilities. 

In Melbourne, we have just seen an outstanding Australian Open and Ashes Cricket Series. 
Festivals are returning and cafes are becoming vibrant once again. 

All the things that make Melbourne the most liveable city in the world, and we couldn’t be 
more excited. 

The first students have already arrived and it’s great to see the campus come alive. We look 
forward to seeing you here soon. Safe travels!” 
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